
Thursday, June 5th

"B" Day

Happy Birthday!!!
Pierce Grover



I F  YO U A RE  A  S E VE NT H  O R 

E I G H T H  G RA D E R  NOT  

RE T URNI NG  TO  H O L I C O NG  I N T H E  

F A L L  A ND  T RA NS F E RRI NG  TO  

A NOT H E R S C H O O L ,  P L E A S E  S T O P  

I N T H E  S T UD E NT  S E RVI C E S  

O F F I C E  A ND  S E E  M RS .  M C C US K E R.





From Mrs. Farrell

The last Open Study for the 
school year will be on Thursday, 
June 5. We will be in the library 
until 4 for anyone who needs to 

take care of last-minute 
assessments or assignments.



JEWEL RY  MAKIN G C LUB  MEET ING
Attention Jewelry Club crew! 

Thank you SO MUCH for 
supporting our new club this 

school year! Our final 
celebratory meeting of the 

year will be:

FRIDAY, 6/6

2:45-3:45

Mrs. Brunner’s room, 202

*Please have a ride at 3:45! 



Attention Lit Mag members!

Our last meeting of the year is 
TODAY from 2:45-3:45. 

We hope to see you there! 
If you have any questions, you can contact 

Mrs. Garland or Mrs. Rickert.
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